
 

 

Friday 24th May 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  EYFS  
 
I wish to inform you that Miss Bibi will be leaving us on Friday 24th May 2019. 
 
Mrs Fazil, Assistant Headteacher, who currently works in Year 1 has successfully been appointed as  
the EYFS Lead and she will be taking over the class as the new class teacher from Monday  
3rd June 2019. 
 
I am sure you will join us in wishing Miss Bibi best wishes for the future. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dr George Koutsou 
Headteacher 


